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Meeting Notification 

Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold ‘Suitability’ 

Adjudicatory Hearing for Penn National Gaming, Inc.  
 

WHO: Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chairman 

Steve Crosby, Commissioner Gayle Cameron, Commissioner James 

McHugh, Commissioner Bruce Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique 

Zuniga 

 

WHAT: The Director of Investigations and Enforcement, Karen Wells, will brief 

the commissioners regarding the completion of the Phase 1 background 

investigation for slots applicant, Penn National Gaming, Inc.  The 

Commission will then make a determination of ‘suitability’ for Penn 

National, which will determine the applicant’s ability to move forward 

with the Phase 2 application now proposed at the site of Plainridge 

Racecourse in Plainville. This marks the final suitability hearing for all 

slots applicants. Final slot-parlor applications are due to the Commission 

on October 4, 2013.  

 

 For a complete list of agenda items, please visit the Meeting 

Notifications & Agenda page at MassGaming.com. A LIVE STREAM 

will be available on the MassGaming homepage. Follow 

@MassGamingComm for live tweets throughout the meeting.  

 

WHERE:       Boston Convention and Exhibition Center,  

415 Summer Street Room 109A, Boston, MA 

 

WHEN:          WEDNESDAY, September 18
th

, 2013, at 9:30am 

http://massgaming.com/

